Cato Community Newsletter February 2024

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



It is with great hope that everyone had a great and safe celebration of welcoming the new year in. I think the arrival of the much-anticipated Elijah, see below, is a fantastic way to begin. The other expected births will make 2024 a

January's cold and wet weather made for some inconveniences, including the delay in bulk pick up. Thanks to all who removed items already placed at the curb only to have to put them back the following week. By doing so, the community remained having a clean appearance.

February has many fun recognized days. Please share your experiences with the office of you celebrating any of these.

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)

wonderful year.









It's Leap Year! We are giving away a gift card to Sweet Frog to help you LEAP into a New Year!! Return entry below by 2/9/24.



NAME:	
PHONE:	
ADDRESS:	

2-11-24

FEBRUARY 2ND

FAT TUESDAY FEBRUARY 13th



Elijah Krause January 6, 2024 6lbs 13oz 20in Iona

Proud family: Matthew, Kaila, **Big sister Harley**

Resident Spotlight: delcome



Congratulations to the Winners of our bagel gift card giveaway for National Bagel Day last month!

BRENDA WOODELL . SAM HALL . JOHN MOOSE

We are looking to put together a community event at a Honey Hunters home game in Gastonia this April to recognize National Baseball Day. Please let the office know if you are interesed!

WASTE PRO

Trash Pickup **Every Thursday**

Next bulk pick up will be in April.

211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU **Helpful Numbers:**

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800

Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911